Seminar on “Opportunities for Graduate Studies in the United States”

Lincoln Corner, International Islamic University organized a seminar on “Opportunities for
Graduate Studies in the United States” for its students and faculty members on November 12,
2008. Program started with the welcome remarks by Student Advisor, Dr. Abdul Jabbar. LC
Coordinator briefed the participants about the LCI resources, services and programming. Mr.
Amer Malik from USEFP told the participants about the graduate studies in U.S. Mr. Haroon
Jamshed from USEFP talked about Fulbright Scholarship Program while Amna Pervez guided the
students about GRE & TOEFL. This was an interactive program. The recourse persons from
USEFP satisfied the students by answering their questions. Books on this subject available in LCI
were also exhibited. This seminar was attended by 105 students and faculty members.



